Recreation Commission

December 9, 2013

Members present: Jeff Turgeon, Paul Roberts, Pete Lachapelle,

Sheila Colson, Lauren Colanto, Chris Bowlen

- 1. Accepted minutes from the November meeting
- 2. Chris reviewed the financial reports. There were no questions
- 3. Lauren presented the transition update of Assistant Director and program Coordinator.
- 4. Chris will provide an overview and update of the CIP at the January meeting.
- 5. Sheila will meet with school board chairperson to discuss membership of school board representation. Current members will try to find replacements to filling the open position.
- 6. Update on programs- basketball numbers are still climbing, the Skate with Santa will be held on 12/20 with a food collection and public skate is picking up as well.

Next meeting January 13, 2014